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Jul.191985
Docket Nos. 50-272

50-311

Public Service Electric and Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. Richard A. Uderitz

Vice President - Nuclear
P. O. Box 236
Hancock's Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Nos. 50-272/84-46 and 50-311/84-46

This refers to your letter dated May 28, 1985, in response to our letter
dated April 2, 1985.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Origir.nl Signed By:
JacqueF.Durr

Stewart D. Ebneter, Director-.

Division of Reactor Safety

cc:
R. L. Mitti, General Manager - Nuclear Assurance and Regulation
J. M. Zupko, Jr., General Manager - Salem Operations
E. A. Liden, Manager - Nuclear Licensing and Regulation
C. P. Johnson, Manager - Quality Assurance Nuclear Operations
P. M. Krishna, Manager - Nuclear Review Board
A. J. Pietrofitta, General Manager, Power Production Engineering, Atlantic

Electric
M. J. Wetterhahn, Esquire
R. Fryling, Jr. , Esquire
Public Document Room (POR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
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May 28, 1985

Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Regional Administrator
Region 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Dr. Murley:

UNRESOLVED ITEMS - COMBINED INSPECTION
REPORT Nos. 50-272/84-46 AND 50-311/84-46
SALEM GENEkATING STATION
UNIT NUS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311

Your letter dated April 2, 1985 on the subject inspection
identified two unresolved items, namely:

1). Inadequate fire drill participation by fire
brigade members, and

2). Incomplete Biennial audit of the facility fire
protection program.

Information concerning these items was proviced to the NPC
inspector (Mr. A. Krasopoulos) during his supplemental site
visit (April 1-4, 1985) and in a subsequent meeting with nim
in your office on April 25, 1985. It is our understanding
that the first item is closed. Attachment 1 provices the
in f o rma t ion to close tne second item.

Should you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

%

Attachment

C Mr. Donald C. Fischer
Licensing Project Manager

Mr. Thomas J. Kenny
Senior Resident Inspector
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ATTACHMENT 1

Unresolved Iten - Additional Information.

Incomplete Biennial Audit (50-272/84-46-02 & 50-311/84-46-02)

Technical Specification 6.5.2.8.h requires that the
facility fire protection program and implementing procedures
be audited at least once per 24 months.

OA Programmatic controls associated with fire protection are
audited as a part of the two-year audit cycle required by ANS
3.2/ ANSI N18.7. In addition, fire protection - unique
administrative controls, such as fire brigade training,
control of combustibles and ignition sources, and
inspection / test of fire protection equipment are audited
annually.

As a result of discussions with Mr. A. Krasopoulos, it is our
understanding that the following additional measures will
close this item:

1. Future programmatic audits of Design Control will
address fire protection-unique controls.

2. Annual fire protection audits will include examination of
document controls associated with fire protection
procedures.

These measures will be implemented by November 30, 1985.
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